
Summer Camp Registration Deadline 

Reminder 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to remind you that the registration deadline for 

our upcoming Summer Camp is approaching fast. 

Registration Deadline: [Insert Date] 

Please ensure that all necessary forms and payments are submitted by this date to secure your 

child's spot in our exciting summer programs. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the registration process, feel free to contact us 

at [Insert Contact Information]. 

We look forward to an amazing summer filled with fun and learning! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Camp Name] 

[Contact Information] 


